
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 10:30 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-02-06 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0159 
 
-- Name -- 
Kshitij Rane 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 

 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Pipelines are bad for the environmental Dougie! C’mon think about them kids who will breathe the 
polluted air! Open park instead and name they under your late brother, people will thank you! 
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